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Thank you for inviting Historic England to comment on the above neighbourhood 
plan. On the basis of the information currently available, we do not wish to offer any 
detailed comments at this stage.  
 

  We would refer you to our general advice on successfully incorporating historic 
environment considerations into your neighbourhood plan, which can be found here: 
https://historicengland.org.uk/advice/planning/plan-making/improve-your-
neighbourhood/.  

 
For further specific advice regarding the historic environment and how to integrate it into 
your neighbourhood plan, we recommend that you consult your local planning authority 
conservation officer.  
 
We may wish to make specific comments on proposals later in the planning process. 
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